
Minutes of Morrow Tree Board Meeting Feb 18, 2016 

The meeting was called to order Feb 18 at 3:00pm 

Officers were elected: 

SueAnne Nelson, Chairperson 

Agnes MacIntosh Vice Chairperson 

Barbara Thompson, Secretary 

The Budget amount was discussed. Amount at this date is $2300. Nicholle Knell, Fiscal Officer 

for the Village of Morrow stated she will keep us informed of work that is done and cost of the 

work.  

Councilman Thompson gave a report regarding flags for the Tree Board. It was also discussed as 

to possible placement where all can see. One will go in the Village Office. 

Arbor Day ceremony was then discussed and the date will be Sat April 30 at 1:00pm. 

SueAnne Nelson contacted Boy Scout leader Steve Blow re participation in Arbor Day 

ceremony. SueAnne stated she will talk with owner of nursery on 22&3. 

A motion was made by SueAnne to purchase a Dogwood tree, and Agnes MacIntosh seconded, 

also for tree to be planted in Bishop Park. 

Barbara Thompson will speak with Mayor Bryant re speech at Arbor Day ceremony. 

Discussed dangerous trees in Morrow and who is responsible for trimming and upkeep. 

Sue Anne Nelson made a motion to adjourn and Agnes MacIntosh seconded. Meeting 

adjourned at 4:15. 


